

## **Greetings from the Provost**

Greetings University of West Florida Community,

I arrived in Pensacola early last week before hurrying off to Miami for the Florida Board of Governors meeting. Since then, I've been on our beautiful campus getting settled in, which has included almost daily walks to learn my way around. I've been thrilled to meet so many of you already and want to thank those of you who have gone out of your way to say hello, or to help me find my way.

It is an honor and privilege to serve as your Provost, and I look forward to working with all of you to continue on the path President Saunders has set to make UWF greater each day.

I hope to meet many more of you as I continue to explore the campus!

Best regards,

Gary Liguori